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Hello,  

 

Regulation of the ability to have a private well on your own property should not be 

allowed. People have the right to water on their property as the have worked hard to 

get the ability to do so. If we start regulating that now it will eventually displace a lot of 

local farms and farmers as they may not be able to afford the amount that it takes to 

run their farm. Keep your hands out of privately owned land and water. Thank you  


